
      

 
 
	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
																
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

 GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC  
Golf Pro Shop hours are 6:30 am to 5:00 pm. 
LAST CART RENTED OUT AT 3:15 PM.   
Carts must be returned to the cart lot  by sunset.  
 
Please call pro shop for tee time availability on tournament dates. 
Jan 6-Lady Patriot Softball Fundraiser-9 am shotgun 
Jan 16-SOBs at Founders Club (Pawleys Island) at 11:00 am 
Jan 27-Summerville Cup vs Pine Forest-tee times 8:00-11:00 
Jan 27 Hunter Davidson Travel Team Golf at 1:30 pm shotgun 
Jan 28-Winningham Team Fundraiser-1:00 pm shotgun 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *      

EVENTS AT THE CANDLELITE PAVILION
FREE SHAG LESSONS on Wednesday nights at 6:30 pm 

JANUARY 3, 10, 17, 24, 31 
Followed by OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 

  Music by DJ Wendell Nolan; Cash bar available;  
Snackbar open to order food. 

   
 

              2024 DORCHESTER PAWS 

 
FEB 3 at Summerville CC 

6:00 pm - 10:00 pm 
Proceeds benefitting DORCHESTER PAWS 

     Steamed Local Oysters, Hot Dogs-Chili, Open Beer & Wine, Adults $60 

           For more information and to PURCHASE TICKETS 
Go to:  dorchesterpaws.org 

 

 

 

FROM THE OFFICE:    We would like to extend our sympathy 
to our mechanic, Ed Soboski, and his wife, Ginny, for the passing 
of their son, Tom.  Our prayers are for all of the Soboski family to 
include Rodney, Tom’s son, who also worked for us years ago. 
We also send our sympathy to Converse Chellis, Con Chellis IV 
and family for the passing of Sharon Chellis.  She was a lovely 
woman that gave to the community in so many ways. 
      On a lighter note we had a great time at our Christmas party 
on December 11th and enjoyed seeing you and your family there!  
Thank you for sharing your time with us and a special thanks to 
Trae, Lee, Tom, Wendell and the staff for another great spread!  
Many thanks to SANTA for taking his time to visit us, too! 
     We are looking forward to 2024 and working together with 
our great team of employees to continue on our path of service 
and improvements on the course and at the clubhouse area.   
Mr. Blanton turns 92 on January 20th and we are so thankful to 
have his continued guidance to see us through another year! 
Happy New Year!!    We truly are so blessed!   J  Suzanne 
 

Pay account in full by the 10th of the month to qualify. 

 $50 WINNER 

ALLAN FORDE 

Ephesians 4:31-32   “Put aside all bitterness, losing 
your temper, anger, shouting, and slander, along with 
every other evil. Be kind, compassionate, and 
forgiving to each other, in the same way God forgave 
you in Christ.” 

 

Thank you from Gay and Gary Hartmann -  
Hartmann’s Christmas Open on Dec 17th 
raised $4,500+ to benefit DORCHESTER PAWS!   
Weather patterned like a tropical storm put a damper on 
the day causing the golf to be called off but Gary & Gay 
Hartmann and their family were committed to raising 
some Christmas cheer for the animal shelter by offering a 
chicken bog lunch that day to help in their efforts.   
Thank you to all who participated in the event and gave 
contributions to the Shelter – the Hartmanns. 
 

mailto:sblanton@knology.net
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BRAY’S BOGEYS: 
    We had a great turnout at our 
year-end Christmas party. 
Congratulations to our Player of the 
Year Mike Cobb and our Senior Player 
of the year Derrick Johnson. They 
will both represent us in the SCGA 
Tournament of Champions in January. 
Also, congratulations to Cash Blanton 
and Richard Price as our Most 
Improved Players of the Year. 
    Next year should be exciting with 
events and merchandise. I have 
several new merchandise options pre- 
booked and will keep trying to rotate 
logos and styles. The SUMMERVILLE CUP 
with Pine Forest will be played 
January 27-28. Please let me know 
asap if you are interested in 
playing. Order of precedence will be 
players in good standing from last 
year’s team then open spots will be 
determined by a mix of captain’s 
picks plus player of the year points 
from previous year. We will give the 
SUPERBOWL POWERBALL another shot this 
year and hope we don’t get rained out 
for the fourth year in a row. The 
event will be played on February 11  
at 12:30.  
     Lastly thanks for another great 
year of support and we look forward 
to continual improvements in 2024.  

     HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

2023 CHAS AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 
www.chsinterclub.org 

 
Happy New Year!   We ended the year with a 6th place finish at 

Rivertowne Country Club in December.  I finally pulled my weight (better 
late than never....) finishing 3rd overall with +7.   Gary Hartmann, 

Randy Henderson, and Phil Richardson also qualified for the 
January 2024 match.  We ended the year in 5th place overall.   

Thank you to everyone who participated on the Team in 2023.    
If you are interested in participating please reach out and let me know, 

Kyle Boczkowski, 843-469-5917 
 

This month's match will be played on January 22nd at 
Charleston National Golf Club. 

 

The GHIN Handicap $30.00 annual fee will be 
billed in January 2024 to all member accounts 
on the current Handicap roster.  Contact Bray 

or Suzanne to be added to the system 
If you wish to not renew your handicap please 
submit a note to the office prior  to March 15, 

2024, to  have the $30 billing credited. 
 

   FROM CART BOY TO COLONEL! 
Congratulations to COLONEL AL DAVIS on his 
November 2023 promotion to Colonel in the U.S. 
Army where he will be Brigade Commander at Fort 
Bragg.   Al is the son of Summerville Country Club 
members John and Sharon Brown Davis.  Al started 
his young working career as a cart attendant at 
Summerville Country Club way back during his high 
school days.  We are so proud of you AL!  

Welcome home and thank you AL for your 
dedicated and loyal service to our country! 

 

http://www.chsinterclub.org/

